

Hull Zoning Board of Appeals

The August 20, 2015 meeting of the Board of Appeals was held at 7:30 p.m. at the Hull Municipal Building, 253 Atlantic Ave., Hull, Massachusetts.

Members present: Patrick Finn, Acting Chair

Public Hearing: 62 L St.

Start Time: 7:35 p.m.

Present for the Board: Patrick Finn

Applicants: Philip D. Foley and Robert F. Gaffuri

General relief sought: To appeal the decision of the Building Commissioner to issue a permit to add a safety net on an existing fence at 62 L Street, Hull, MA.

Summary of Discussion:

Finn opened the hearing at 7:35 p.m. Because there was no quorum, the hearing was continued to September 3, 2015 at 7:35 p.m. Philip D. Foley and Robert F. Gaffuri were present at the meeting and had been previously notified that the hearing would be opened and then continued to the stated date. A sign was left on the front door of the Hull Municipal Building with information regarding the hearing and the continuation date.

Action taken: The hearing was continued to September 3, 2015.

The hearing concluded at 7:45 p.m.

The meeting concluded at 7:45 p.m.

Minutes Approved:

Recorded by: Catherine Goldhammer

All actions taken: All action taken includes not only votes and other formal decisions made at a meeting, but also discussion or consideration of issues for which no vote is taken or final determination is made. Each discussion held at the meeting must be identified; in most cases this is accomplished by setting forth a summary of each discussion.

A verbatim record of discussions is not required.